
Course selections for next year have begun, next year's 
Grade 11 & 12's will be registering for their courses online 
by visiting, http://www.bcesis.isw-bc.ca/pa/ .   They will 
receive their username & password that is required from 
their TA.  All course selections must be chosen online 
between Feb. 9 - 16th/09.  

Please note that next year's Gr. 9 & 10's should have made 
their course selections with their school counsellor on Feb. 2 
& 3rd, and will not be registering online.   If you haven't 
already done so, please visit one of the school counsellors as 
soon as possible to ensure your selections for next year have 
been chosen. 

Course verifications forms will come out in the Spring 
through TA, this will be the last chance for students to make 
changes to the courses they have selected.  These forms 
require a parent signature.  
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